
 

Public Health GP Bulletin 
Issue 84: 8th April 2022 

Section 7a: Screening & Immunisations 

About this bulletin: 

This weekly bulletin is the NHSE/I South West Integrated Public Health Team's main method of 

communicating with Practice Managers in BNSSG, BSW, Cornwall & IOS, Devon, Dorset, 

Gloucestershire and Somerset. 

The bulletin contains important Public Health information relating to Section 7a Screening and 

Immunisation programmes commissioned by NHSE/I.  Content may include requests for information 
and deadlines affecting payments, as well as updates on issues relating to GP contracts.  

Current issues and back copies of the bulletins and attachments are available on the NHSE/I website 

here.  If you have any questions or wish to provide feedback, please contact the Integrated Public 
Health Team at england.swscreeningandimms@nhs.net  

Contents: 

• ICARS COVID-19 Newsletter 

• 2022-2025 Essential Services now available for sign up on CQRS 

ICARS COVID-19 Newsletter 

We are pleased to bring you the latest updates from our ICARS service. This newsletter is attached to 
your email.  

2022-2025 Essential Services now available for sign up on CQRS 

Please see the attached document: 

20220331_PH GP Bulletins comms_ Reminder_22-25 ES Sign-up_22-23 Flu Cohorts _CQRS year end 

reminder_PPV23 Reminder.pdf 
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